
†    OPENING TIMES   †  

FRIENDS OF
GREENHILL 

LIBRARY

www.greenhill-library.org
email: info@greenhill-library.org

0114 237 7657 

Monday 10am-12.30pm, 1.30-6.30pm

Tuesday Closed

Wednesday 1.30-5.30pm, 6.30-8.30pm

Thursday Closed

Friday 10am-12.30pm, 1.30-5.30pm
Saturday 10am-12.30pm

   THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED ON THE 
3RD, 4TH AND 6TH OF APRIL 2015

The library now has a new 

baby-changing station to 

make life easier for parents and 

carers visiting with little ones.

Funding from the Beauchief and 

Greenhill Ward has been used to supply 
new chairs in the library.

If you have an NHS hearing aid you can 

pick up replacement batteries here. 

Please bring along your NHS hearing 

aid battery record book. 

We also loan out electricity monitors. 

These handy devices are easy to use, 
telling you how much electricity your 

household is using, and how much it's 

costing. 

FREE access for library users to 

www.ancestrylibrary.com

Research your family history via census 

data, birth, marriage and death records 

FREE access for library users.

Theory Test Pro

Library users can register for free at;

 https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/
libraries.html

Greenhill Library
Hemper Lane 

Sheffield 
S8 7FE

 

New Facilities

The Peoples Network

We’re delighted to announce that as of 
21 Jan 2015 we have a formal 

management board. 

Main photo, left to right:
 

Tony Parker, Buildings and 
Maintenance Manager

Sharon Saunders, Volunteer co-ordinator

Patrick Coghlan, Chair

Cynthia Russell, Operations Manager

Margaret Davis, Vice-chair

Top inset: David Wildgoose,
Treasurer / Finance Manager

 
Bottom inset Chris Brown,

ICT and Communications Manager

Management Board



Calling all Photographers

Do you like taking photographs of 
our lovely area? Would you like to see 
your work in print? And would you like 
to help Greenhill Library raise funds?
 Then our photography competition is 

for you! We're launching our new 
competition to find photographs for a 

2016 wall calendar, to be sold on 
behalf of the library. 

We're seeking 13 photographs of 
scenes of local interest, shot in 

landscape orientation. The pictures 
require a minimum resolution of 2,500 
by 1,600. Winning shots will be printed 

in the calendar while inspirational 
runner-up pictures will be published on 

our website. The closing date for 
entries is 31st October, 2015 

and entries can be 
emailed to

photo-
competition@greenhill-

library.org  

Evening Events at the Library

And on Friday 22nd May, again at 7pm, Jennie 
Hinton will present 'From Plant to Paper', 

discussing and demonstrating the art – and 
science – of creating botanical illustrations. 
Tickets cost £5, and tickets for all the above 

events are available from the library.

Greenhill Library is holding a 
series of evening events this 

spring, starting on Friday 20th March 
at 7pm, when Lynne Brown is presenting a 

talk and exhibition around 'An Introduction to 
Quilting'. Tickets cost £5, and her beautiful 

quilts will be on display make this an 
exhibition well worth catching.

This event is followed in April with 'An 
Evening with Dave Berry'. Originally 
planned for December last year, this 

evening with one of Sheffield's original 
singing sensations has been rescheduled 
for Friday 17th April at 7pm, when Dave 
will talk about his stellar performing and 

recording career. Tickets cost £7 and 
include a glass of wine. 


